
 

 

Normandale Residents Association 

Minutes from Committee Meeting held at St.Aidan's on 15th December 2016 commencing 7.30pm. 

Present: Paul Caygill (Chair), Robyn Caygill, James Selwood,  Sandie Matcham, Pete Matcham, Penny 
McColl 
 
Visitors: Caroline Dunbar, Cheryl Salt, Juanita McKenzie 
Normandale Times deliverers invited. 

Apologies: Margaret Cousins 
 

Minutes of 
Previous 
Meeting: 
 

Minutes of meeting of November 2016 had been circulated electronically 
and were approved 
 
 
 

Paul/James 

Treasurer’s 
Report 
 

Treasurers report for November 2016 

As at the end of October the bank balances were: 

Current account Westpac $3,740.59 

Rabo Savings account $9,253.61 

Income included: $60.00 from advertising 
  $50.00 from subscriptions 

Interest accrued: $11.39 (Rabo) 

Households subscribed: 70 
 

Robyn/Pete 

   

Correspondence: Information about helping neighbours scheme from Juanita 

Matters Arising: 
 

Nibbles and General discussion  

 As the pre-Christmas meeting, the committee had provided tea and nibbles for the visitors. 
A general discussion was held about civil defence and helping neighbours in times of need. 
Juanita gave out copies of the Hutt timebank brochure. 

Meeting closed 8:45 


